
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EXPERIMENTAL LEARNING 
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CRITERION 2.3.1 
 

A - Experiential Learning 
 
 

UCHP21 - Practical I - Volumetric analysis/Organic analysis and Estimation 
 
 

 
S.No.

Date/ 
Day Order 

Hour Class Topic Online 
Platform 

Total 
Strength 

No. 
Present 

No. 
Absent 

1 05.01.2021 
V 

I – III I B.Sc. Estimation of 
Aniline – 
procedure 
explained 

Google 
Meet 

28 27 01 

 

UCHP21 - Practical I - Volumetric analysis/Organic analysis and Estimation 
 

 
 

S.No 

Date/ 
Day 

Order 

Hour Class Topic Online 
Platform 

Total 
Strength 

No. 
Present 

No. 
Absent 

1 13.3.202I 
V 

I-III I B.Sc. Organic 
analysis 
test 

Google 
meet 

27 24 03 

 
 
 
 
 

B - Participative Learning 
 

UVAE11 - Value Education 
 

 
S. 
No 

Date/Day 
Order 

Hour Class Topic Online 
platform 

Total 
strength 

No 
present 

No 
absent 

1 18.01.2021 V I 
B.Sc. 

வாழ்௳யல் 
௳௯மங் கள் 
மத◌ிப◌ப்◌ீட
௄◌ ் க் 
களள 
ஆராய் தல் 

Google 
meet 

27 27 NIL 



S.N 
o 

Date/ 
Day 

Order 

Hour Class Topic Online 
platform 

Total 
strength 

No 
present 

No 
absent 

1. 12.2.2021 
IV 

III-V II 
B.Sc. 
(Anc- 
Bot) 

Explanation 
about 
estimation of 
Ferrous 
Ammonium 
Sulphate 

Google 
meet 

34 20 14 

UEVS21 - Environmental Studies 
 

S.No Date/ 
Day 

Order 

Hour Class Topic Online 
platform 

Total 
strength 

No 
present 

No 
absent 

1. 19.3.202 
1 

I I B.Sc. மாாப்பாட ்
ூன் வளகக 
ள் 
மற்௥ம் 
அதன் 
௳ளள௵கள் 

Google 
meet 

27 27 NIL 

 
 

A - Experiential Learning 

UCHP42 - Practical -II - Inorganic Qualitative Analysis 

S.N 
o 

Date/ 
Day 

Order 

Hour Class Topic Online 
platform 

Total 
strength 

No 
present 

No 
absent 

1. 17.3.2021 
I 

III II 
B.Sc. 

Inorganic 
qualitative 
analysis lab - 
Students were 
asked to write 
the procedure 
in observation 
note book 

Google 
meet 

24 23 01 

 
 

 
UCHA42 - Volumetric Analysis (II B.Sc. Botany) 

 



S.N 
o 

Date/ 
Day 

Order 

Hour Class Topic Online 
platform 

Total 
strength 

No 
present 

No 
absent 

1. 29.1.2021 
IV 

III-V II 
B.Sc. 
(Anc- 
Bot) 

Explanation 
about 
estimation of 
Ferrous 
Ammonium 
Sulphate 

Google 
meet 

32 22 13 

S.N 
o 

Date/ 
Day 

Order 

Hour Class Topic Online 
platform 

Total 
strength 

No 
present 

No 
absent 

1. 30.1.2021 
V 

III-V II 
B.Sc. 
(Anc- 
Bot) 

Explanation 
about 
estimation of 
Ferrous 
Ammonium 
Sulphate 

Google 
meet 

32 25 07 

UCHA42 - Volumetric Analysis (II B.Sc. Botany) 
 

 
UCHA42 - Volumetric Analysis (II B.Sc. Physics) 

 
UCHA42 - Volumetric Analysis (II B.Sc. Physics) 

 
S.No Date/ 

Day 
Order 

Hour Class Topic Online 
platform 

Total 
strength 

No 
present 

No 
absent 

1. 06.02.2021 
V 

III, IV, 
V 

II 
B.Sc. 
(ANC- 
PHY) 

Explanation for 
Estimation of 
Oxalic acid 

Google 
meet 

32 27 05 



S.N 
o 

Date/ 
Day 

Order 

Hour Class Topic Online 
platform 

Total 
strength 

No 
present 

No 
absent 

1. 18.01.202I 
III 

I-III II 
B.Sc. 
(Anc- 
Zoo) 

Estimation of 
Hydrochloric 
acid posted 
And explained 

Google 
meet 

27 27 NIL 

S.N 
o 

Date/ 
Day 

Order 

Hour Class Topic Online 
platform 

Total 
strength 

No 
present 

No 
absent 

1. 19.02.202I 
III 

I-III II 
B.Sc. 
(Anc- 
Zoo) 

To conduct the 
test for 
estimation of 
sodium 
carbonate and 
ferrous 
ammonium 
sulphate. 

Google 
meet & 
whatsapp 

27 25 03 

S.N 
o 

Date/ 
Day 

Order 

Hour Class Topic Online 
platform 

Total 
strength 

No 
present 

No 
absent 

1. 09.03.2021 
III 

I, IV III 
B.Sc. 

Instructions & 
Determination 
of molecular 
weight of the 
substance b 
Rast method – 
Procedure 
explained 

Google 
Meet 

23 23 NIL 

UCHA42 - Volumetric Analysis (II B.Sc. Zoology) 
 

UCHA42 - Volumetric Analysis (II B.Sc. Zoology) 
 

UCHP63 - Practical IV - Physical Chemistry 
 



UCHP64 - Practical V - Gravimetric Estimation and Organic Preparation 
 

S.No. Date/ 
Day 

Order 

Hour Class Topic Online 
Platform 

Total 
Strength 

No. 
Present 

No. 
Absent 

1. 21.01.2021 
IV 

I – III 
 

Gravimetric 
Estimation 
& Organic 

Preparation 
(UCHP64) 

III B.Sc. Gravimetric 
Estimation: 
Ex.No:1. Estimation of 
Barium as Barium Chromate.
Organic Preparation: 
Ex.No: 1.Hydrolysis I – 
Preparation of 
Salicylic acid. 
Both Procedures were 
Explained and posted 
in Google Classroom. 

Google 
Meet & 
Google 
Classroom 

24 21 03 

 
 
 

S.No. Date/ 
Day 

Order 

Hour Class Topic Online 
Platform 

Total 
Stren
gth 

No. 
Present 

No. 
Absent 

1. 05.02.2021 
IV 

I –VI 
 

Gravimetric 
Estimation 
& Organic 

Preparation 
(UCHP64) 

III B.Sc. Gravimetric 
Estimation: 
Ex.No:1. Estimation 
of Barium as Barium 
Chromate. 
Organic Preparation: 
Ex.No: 1.HydrolysisI 
Preparation of 
Salicylic acid. 

-------- 
(21 Students 
came to College 
with all safety 
measures and 
performed  the 
experiments 
in the 
laboratory) 

24 21 03 

 



UCHP64 - Practical V - Gravimetric Estimation and Organic Preparation 
 

 
S.No 

. 
Date/ 
Day Order 

Hour Class Topic Online 
Platform 

Total 
Strength 

No. 
Present 

No. 
Absent 

1. 02.02.202I 
I 

I-V III B.Sc. Ex.No. 3 Estimation 
of calcium as 
calcium oxalate 
mono hydrate, 
Benzoylation – II, 
Acetylation 
procedure was 
posted in Google 
classroom and 
explained. Students 
were asked to 
write the 
procedure in 
observation note 
book. Observation 
note books were 
checked in Google 
meet. 

Google 
meet& 
Google 
classroom 

23 23 NIL 

B - Participative Learning 
 

UEAS61 - Extension Activity 
 

Date/ 
Day 

Order 

Hou 
r 

Class Topic Online 
platform 

Total 
strength 

No 
present 

No 
absent 

11.01.2021 
IV 

 III 
B.Sc. 

Extension 
activity _ 

Google 
meet 

24 24 NIL 

  motivate the     

  students to     

  service to the     

  people in     

  nearby village     

24.03.2021 
V 

 III 
B.Sc. 

Extension 
activity _ 

Google 
meet 

24 24 NIL 

  Preparation of     

  phenyl     
  procedure has     

  given to the     

  students and     

  ask to by the     

  raw materials     



A - Experiential Learning 

PCHP11 - Organic Chemistry Practical 

S.N 
o 

Date/ 
Day 

Order 

Hou 
r 

Class Topic Online 
platform 

Total 
strength 

No 
present 

No 
absent 

1. 09.01.2021 
III 

II, 
III,V 

I 
M.Sc. 

Organic 
Estimation 
&Organic 
mixture analysis 
Procedure & 
Calculations 
discussion 

Google 
Meet 

20 19 01 

 

PCHP11 - Organic Chemistry Practical 
 

S.N 
o 

Date/ 
Day 

Order 

Hou 
r 

Class Topic Online 
platform 

Total 
strength 

No 
present 

No 
absent 

1. 05.12.2020 
V 

I – V I 
M.Sc. Two stage Organi 

preparation – 
Organic Mixture 
Analysis – 
explanation & Viv

Google 
classroom 
& 
Google 
Meet 

20 20 NIL 

 
 

 
C - Problem Solving Methodologies 

PCHT23 - Physical Chemistry II 

S.N 
o 

Date/ 
Day 

Order 

Hour Class Topic Online 
platform 

Total 
strength 

No 
present 

No 
absent 

1. 06.02.2021 
V 

II I 
M.Sc. 

Quantum 
therory- 
Quantum 
Numbers 

Google 
meet 

20 19 01 



 

A - Experiential Learning 

PCHP22 - Inorganic Chemistry Practical 

 

S.No. Date/ 
Day 

Order 

Hour Class Topic Online 
Platform 

Total 
Strength 

No. 
Present 

No. 
Absent 

1. 22.01.2021 
I 

I – V 
 

Inorganic 
Chemistry 
Practical 
(PCHP22) 

I M.Sc. Ex.No.1. Estimation of Zinc. 
Procedure was posted 
In Google Classroom and 
explained. Students were 
asked to write the procedur 
in observation notebook. 
Observation note 
Books were checked 
In Google Meet. 

Google 
Meet & 
Google 
Class 
room 

20 19 01 

2. 05.03.2021 
II 

II – VI 
 

Inorganic 
Chemistry 
Practical 
(PCHP22) 

I M.Sc. Ex.No.1.Estimation of Zinc. 
Ex.No.2.Estimation of 
Magnesium. 
Ex.No.3.Estimation of 
Copper. 

-------- 
(20 Students 
came to 
College 
with safety 
measures 
and perform 
the 
experiments 
in the 
laboratory ) 

20 20 NIL 

 
 

 



S.N 
o 

Date/ 
Day 

Order 

Hour Class Topic Online 
platform 

Total 
strength 

No 
present 

No 
absent 

1. 29.03.2021 
II 

I - V I 
M.Sc. 

Inorganic 
Semimicro 
Qualitative 
Analysis lab- 
Procedure 
Revisions. 

Google 
Meet 

20 19 01 

S.N 
o 

Date/ 
Day 

Order 

Hour Class Topic Online 
platform 

Total 
strength 

No 
present 

No 
absent 

1. 14.9.2020 
III 

IV II 
M.Sc. 

Physical 
chemistry lab - 
Explanation 
about Simple 
eutectic system 

Google 
meet 

20 20 NIL 

 

PCHP22 - Inorganic Chemistry Practical 
 

 

PCHP33 - Physical Chemistry Practical 
 



PCHP33 - Physical Chemistry Practical 
 
 

S.No. Date/ 
Day 

Order 

Hour Class Topic Online 
Platform 

Total 
Strength 

No. 
Present 

No. 
Absent 

1. 14.9.2020 
III 

I – V 
Physical 

Chemistry 
Practical 
(PCHP33) 

II M.Sc. Ex.No.2 - Simple Eutectic 
system – Discussion. 
Procedure for Rast method 
and Simple Eutectic system 
were posted in Google 
classroom and students 
were asked to write it in 
Observation note book. 

Google 
Meet, 
Whatsapp 
& 
Google 
classroom. 

20 19 01 

2. 07.12.2020 
VI 

I - V 
 

Physical 
Chemistry 
Practical 
(PCHP33) 

II M.Sc. 1. Rast Method 
2. Simple Eutectic system 
3. Conductometric 
Titrations – Strong acid 
Vs Strong base. 
4. Conductometric 
Titrations –Weak acid Vs. 
Strong base 
5.Conductometric 
Titrations –Mixture of 
acids Vs Strong base 

---- 
(All students 
came to 
College with 
safety 
measures 
like Mask 
and Hand 
sanitizer 
& performed 
the 
experiments 
) 

20 20 NIL 

 
 
 
 



A - Experiential Learning 
 
 
 

PCHP43 - Project Work 
 
 

S.No. Date/ 
Day 

Order 

Hour Class Topic Online 
Platform 

Total 
Strength 

No. 
Present 

No. 
Absent 

1. 5.1.2021 
V 

V II M.Sc. Discussion about Project 
titles and literature 
review. 

Google 
Meet 

20 20 NIL 

2. 6.1.2021 
VI 

II II M.Sc. Literature review - 
Presented by 
4 students. 

Google 
Meet 

20 20 NIL 

 

 



S.N 
o 

Date/ 
Day 

Order 

Hour Class Topic Online 
platform 

Total 
strength 

No 
present 

No 
absent 

1. 04.01.202I 
IV 

III II 
M.Sc. 

Project 
discussion 

Google 
meet 

20 20 NIL 

PCHP43 - Project Work 
 
 

 
S.N 
o 

Date/ 
Day 

Order 

Hour Class Topic Online 
platform 

Total 
strength 

No 
present 

No 
absent 

1. 21.2.2021 
I 

II II 
M.Sc. 

Project 
Discussion 

Google 
Meet 

20 18 02 

 
 
 
 

PCHP43 - Project Work 
 
 

 
S.N 
o 

Date/ 
Day 

Order 

Hour Class Topic Online 
platform 

Total 
strength 

No 
present 

No 
absent 

1. 23.2.2020 
III 

III II 
M.Sc. 

Project 
discussion 

Google 
meet 

20 18 02 

 
 
 
 

PCHP43 - Project Work 
 
 



 



 



 



 



 



 







 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



CORROSION RESISTANCE OF MILD STEEL IN SIMULATED 
CONCRETE PORE SOLUTION IN PRESENCE OF GREEN 

INHIBITOR 

 
A Project submitted by Mother Teresa women’s University in partial fulfillment of the requirements 

for the award of Degree of 

 
MASTER OF SCIENCE 

IN 

CHEMISTRY 

BY 

G.ANNAKAMATCHI 

Reg.No:194323ER001 
 
 

UNDER THE GUIDENCE OF 

Mrs. A. RINCY M.SC., B.Ed., M.Phil., 

GUEST LECTURER 

DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY 

M.V. MUTHAIAH GOVERNMENT ARTS COLLEGE FOR WOMEN 

( RE-ACCREDITED WITH `A` GRADE BY NAAC) 

DINDIGUL-624001 

2020-2021 

 

MOTHER TERESA WOMEN UNIVERSITY 
 

KODAIKANAL. 
 
 
 
 

1 



SURFACE ANALYTICAL STUDIES OF SYNERGISTIC EFFECT OF 

L-TRYPTOPHAN AND ZINC IONS IN CORROSION CONTROL OF 

CARBON STEEL IN AQUEOUS MEDIUM. 

Project Submitted in partial fulfilment of the requirement 
For the award of the degree of 

 
MASTER OF SCIENCE 

IN 
CHEMISTRY 

BY 
 

M.DHANALAKSHMI 
REG NO: 194323ER002 

 
Under the guidance of 

Dr. P.GNANASOUNDARI, M.Sc., M.Phil.,Ph.D., 

ASSISTANT PROFESSOR 

DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY 
 
 

M.V.MUTHIAH GOVT ARTS COLLEGE FOR WOMEN 
DINDIGUL-624001 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

MOTHER TERESA WOMEN’ S UNIVERSITY 
KODAIKANAL 

2020-2021 



CORROSION RESISTANCE OF METALS IN ARTIFICIAL SALIVA 
IN PRESENCE OF SOODAMITTAI 

Project submitted to Mother Teresa Women’s University in partial fulfillment of the requirement for 

the award of the Degree of 

MASTER OF SCIENCE 

IN 

CHEMISTRY 

BY 

R.KIRUTHIGA 

Reg. No: 194323ER003 

Under the Guidance of 

Mrs. A.RINCY M.Sc., M.Phil., 

Guest Lecturer 

DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY 

M.V.MUTHIAH GOVERNMENT ARTS COLLEGE FOR WOMEN 

(ACCREDITED WITH ‟A’’ GRADE BY NAAC) 

DINDIGUL - 624001. 
 

MOTHER TERESA WOMEN’S UNIVERSITY 

KODAIKANAL 

2020-2021 
 
 
 
 

 
1 



 
 

INHIBITON EFFICIENCY OF SARCOSTEMMA ACIDUM ON CARBON 
STEEL IN RIVER WATER MEDIUM 

 
Project submitted to Mother Teresa Women’s University in partial fulfillment of the requirement 

for the award of the Degree of 
 

MASTER OF SCIENCE 

IN 

CHEMISTRY 
 

BY 
S.KIRUTHIKA 

Reg.no:194323ER004 
 
 

Under the guidance of 
 

Mrs. J.JEYASEELI M.Sc., M.Phil. 
 

Guest Lecturer 

DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY 

M.V.MUTHIAH GOVT ARTS COLLEGE FOR WOMEN 
(ACCREDITED WITH “A”GRADE BY NAAC) 

DINDIGUL-624001 
 

 
 
 
 

 
MOTHER TERESA WOMEN’S UNIVERSITY 

KODAIKKANAL 
2020-2021 

 
 

1 



INHIBITION EFFICIENCY
ON CORROSION

Project submitted to Mother

 

 

 
DEPARTMENT

M.V.MUTHIAH 

(ACCREDITED
 

 
MOTHER TERESA WOMEN’S UNIVERSITY

EFFICIENCY OF ACANTHOSPERMUM
ON CORROSION RESISTANCE IN RIVER WATER

Mother Teresa Women’s University in partial fulfilment

for the award of the Degree of 

MASTER OF SCIENCE 

IN 

CHEMISTRY 

BY 

S.NANDHINI 

Reg. No: 194323ER005 

Under the Guidance of 

Mrs. J.JEYASEELI M.Sc., M.Phil., 

Guest Lecturer 

DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY 

 GOVERNMENT ARTS COLLEGE

(ACCREDITED WITH ‟A’’ GRADE BY NAAC)

DINDIGUL - 624001. 

MOTHER TERESA WOMEN’S UNIVERSITY

KODAIKANAL 

2020-2021 

ACANTHOSPERMUM HISPIDUM 
RIVER WATER 

fulfilment of the requirement 

 

COLLEGE FOR WOMEN 

NAAC) 

MOTHER TERESA WOMEN’S UNIVERSITY 



INHIBITION EFFICIENCY OF SODIUM GLUCONATE (SG) AND Zn2+ 

SYSTEM FOR CARBON STEEL IN SEAWATER 

Project submitted to Mother Teresa Women’s University in partial fulfillment 

of the requirement for the award of the Degree of 

MASTER OF SCIENCE 
IN 

CHEMISTRY 
 

Submitted by 
 

M.PAVITHRA 
Reg.no: 194323ER006 

 
Under the guidance of 

 
Mrs. J.JEYASEELI M.Sc., M.Phil., 

Guest Lecturer 

DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY 
M.V.MUTHIAH GOVT ARTS COLLEGE FOR WOMEN 

(ACCREDITED WITH ‟A’’ GRADE BY NAAC) 
DINDIGUL-624001 

 

 
 

MOTHER TERESA WOMEN’S UNIVERSITY 
KODAIKANAL 

 
2020-2021 



 

COMPARISON AND ANALYSIS OF METAL CONTENT IN 

VARIOUS SOILS 

A project submitted to Mother Teresa Women’s University in partial fulfillment of the 

requirements for the award of the Degree of 

MASTER OF SCIENCE 

IN 

CHEMISTRY 

Submitted by 

 
T.PONMALAR, B.Sc., 

Reg. No: 194323ER007. 

 
Under the Guidance of 

 
Dr.M.DHANALAKSHMI, M.Sc., B.Ed., Ph.D., 

ASSISTANT PROFESSOR & HEAD 

DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY 

M.V.MUTHIAH GOVERNMENT ARTS COLLEGE FOR WOMEN 

(RE ACCREDITED WITH „A‟ GRADE BY NAAC) 

DINDIGUL-624001. 
 

MOTHER TERESA WOMEN‟S UNIVERSITY 

KODAIKANAL 

2020-2021 
 

1 



A STUDY ON THE BIOSYNTHESIS OF SILVER 

NANOPARTICLES USING MADAGASCAR PERIWINKLE 

LEAF AND FLOWER 

A project submitted to Mother Teresa Women’s University in partial fulfillment of the 

requirements for the award of the Degree of 

MASTER OF SCIENCE 

IN 

CHEMISTRY 

Submitted by 

 
C.PRIYA DHARSHINI, B.Sc., 

Reg. No: 194323ER008. 
 

Under the Guidance of 
 

Dr.M.DHANALAKSHMI, M.Sc., B.Ed., Ph.D., 

ASSISTANT PROFESSOR & HEAD 

DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY 

M.V.MUTHIAH GOVERNMENT ARTS COLLEGE FOR WOMEN 

(RE ACCREDITED WITH „A‟ GRADE BY NAAC) 

DINDIGUL-624001. 

 

MOTHER TERESA WOMEN‟S UNIVERSITY 

KODAIKANAL 

2020-2021 



CORROSION INHIBITION EFFICIENCY OF SODIUM LAURYL SULPHATE 

AND Zn2+ SYSTEM FOR CARBON STEEL IN WELL WATER 

A project submitted to Mother Teresa Women’s University in partial fulfillment of 

the requirements for the award of the Degree of 

MASTER OF SCIENCE 

IN 

CHEMISTRY 

Submitted by 

 
R.PRIYADHARSHINI, B.Sc., 

Reg No: 194323ER009. 

Under the Guidance of 
 

Dr. P.GANASOUNDARI.,M.Sc, M.Phil.,Ph.D 

ASSISTANT PROFESSOR 

DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY 

M.V.MUTHIAH GOVERNMENT ARTS COLLEGE FOR WOMEN 

(RE ACCREDITED WITH „A‟ GRADE BY NAAC) 

DINDIGUL-624001. 

 

 
MOTHER TERESA WOMEN'S UNIVERSITY 

KODAIKANAL 

2020-2021 



INFLUENCE OF TOOTHPASTES ON THE CORROSION BEHAVIOUR OF 
DENTAL ALLOYS IN ARTIFICIAL SALIVA INVESTIGATED BY 

ELECTROCHEMICAL STUDIES 

 
A Project submitted to Mother Teresa Women’s University in partial fulfillment 

Of the requirements for the award of the Degree of 

MASTER OF SCIENCE 

IN 

CHEMISTRY 

Submitted by 

S.PRIYADHARSHINI 

Reg. NO: 194323ER010 

Under the guidance of 

Mrs. A.RINCY M.Sc., B.Ed., M.Phil., 

GUEST LECTURER 

DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY 

M.V.MUTHIAH GOVERNMENT ARTS COLLEGE FOR WOMEN 

(RE-ACCREDITED WITH ‘A’ GRADE BY NAAC) 
 

DINDIGUL - 624001. 
 
 

MOTHER TERESA WOMEN’S UNIVERSITY 
KODAIKANAL 

2020-2021 
 

 
1 



INHIBITION OF CORROSION OF CARBON STEEL IN SIMULATED CONCRETE 
PORE SOLUTION BY 2- AMINO PYRIDINE 

 
 

Project Submitted in partial fulfilment of the requirement 
For the award of the degree of 

 
MASTER OF SCIENCE 

IN 
CHEMISTRY 

BY 
 

K.RADHA 

Reg.no:194323ER011 

Under the guidance of 
 

Dr. P. GNANASOUNDARI, M.Sc., M.Phil., Ph.D. 
 

DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY 

M.V.MUTHIAH GOVT ARTS COLLEGE FOR WOMEN 
DINDIGUL-624001 

 
 

 

 
 
 

MOTHER TERESA WOMEN’S UNIVERSITY 

KODAIKANAL 

2020-2021 



CORROSION INHIBITION
AQUEOUS EXTRACTS

 

Project submitted to Mother

requirement for

 

Dr. P.GNANASOUNDARI., M.Sc, M.Phil., PH.D

DEPARTMENT

M.V.MUTHIAH
(ACCREDITED WITH 

 

 
MOTHER TERESA WOMEN’S UNIVERSITY KODAIKANAL

INHIBITION OF MILD STEEL IN RIVER
EXTRACTS OF RHAPHIDOPHORA

Mother Teresa Women’s University in partial

requirement for the award of the Degree of

MASTER OF SCIENCE 

IN 

CHEMISTRY 

BY 
S.RAJESWARI 

Reg. No:194323ER012 

Under the Guidance of 

Dr. P.GNANASOUNDARI., M.Sc, M.Phil., PH.D

ASSISTANT PROFESSOR 

DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY 

M.V.MUTHIAH GOVERNMENT ARTS COLLEGE
(ACCREDITED WITH ‟A’’ GRADE BY NAAC)

DINDIGUL - 624001. 

MOTHER TERESA WOMEN’S UNIVERSITY KODAIKANAL

2020-2021 

RIVER WATER BY 
OF RHAPHIDOPHORA PERTUSA 

partial fulfilment of the 

Degree of 

Dr. P.GNANASOUNDARI., M.Sc, M.Phil., PH.D 

 

COLLEGE FOR WOMEN 
NAAC) 

MOTHER TERESA WOMEN’S UNIVERSITY KODAIKANAL 



GREEN SYNTHESIS AND APPLICATIONS OF Ag, Cu AND Zn NANO-PARTICLES 
 

Project submitted to Mother Teresa Women’s University in partial fulfillment of the 

requirement for the award of the Degree of 

MASTER OF SCIENCE 

IN 

CHEMISTRY 
 

BY 
 

A.ROBINA MANCY MARY 

Reg. No: 194323ER013 

Under the Guidance of 

Dr.P.GNANASOUNDARI.,M.Sc.,M.Phil.,Ph.D 

ASSISTANT PROFESSOR 

DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY 

M.V.MUTHIAH GOVERNMENT ARTS COLLEGE FOR WOMEN 

(ACCREDITED WITH ‟A’’ GRADE BY NAAC) 

DINDIGUL - 624001. 

MOTHER TERESA WOMEN’S UNIVERSITY 

KODAIKANAL 

2020 - 2021 



CORROSION RESISTANCE OF MILD STEEL IN SIMULATED 

CONCRETE PORE SOLUTION IN PRESENCE OF GREEN INHIBITOR 

Project submitted by Mother Teresa women’s University in partial fulfillment 

of the requirement for the award of Degree of 

 
MASTER OF SCIENCE 

IN 

CHEMISTRY 

BY 

K.ROOBINA 

Reg.No:194323ER014 

UNDER THE GUIDENCE OF 

Mrs. A. RINCY M.SC., B.Ed., M.Phil., 

GUEST LECTURER 

DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY 

M.V.MUTHAIAH ARTS COLLEGE FOR WOMEN 

(RE ACCREDIATE WITH ‘A’ GRADEBY NAAC) 

DINDIGUL-624001 

 
 
 
 

MOTHER TERASA WOMEN’S UNIVERSITY 

KODAIKANAL 
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